
February 9, 2022
Re: School Calendar Public and Partner Group Survey

Parents/Guardians and SD43 staff:

In preparation for future school years, we are asking for you feedback on our proposed calendars for the 2023-24, 2024-25 and 2026-26 school years.  Below are two links, one is to our district website that has the proposed calendars, and the other link is to an online survey that allows for feedback to be provided about the three proposed school calendars.  This survey link will be open from Wednesday, February 9th, 2022, to Friday, February 18th, 2022.  We thank you for your participation and your feedback.

Link to our SD43 Annual School Calendars:

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/NewsEvents/AMYCalendar/Pages/default.aspx
Link to the online survey:

https://forms.office.com/r/10wquW5ft3 
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